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U.S. Department Western-PaciflcReglon PO Box 92007 
or Tronsporto'tlon Fllght Standards Divlsion LOS Angeles, CA 90009 

Federal Avtdlon 
Adrnlnlstration 

Mr. Jcffrcy D. Bryon. Commissionel-

Calirornia Encrgy Commission 

1516 Ninth Strect, MS-32 

Sacrainenlo, CA 95814-5512 


Dcar Mr. Bryon: 

Thc Flight Standards Division of the FAA Westen-Pacific Region supports thc Presiding 
Member's Proposed Decision on the Eastshore Energy Center. (EEC) at Hayward, CA. We 
appreciate the consideration given to night safety and thc potential impact posed by the EEC 
on Hayward Exccutivc Airport. 

As was stated in our lestimony at the December '18, 2007, Californja Energy Comm~ssicn 
EEC hearing, the FAA recomnends that pilots avoid overfligl~t of industrial pl11m.e~below 
1000 feet above the source. It is clear illat the ~nitigations established for the plumes crcated 
by the Russell Ci.ty Energy Center at Hayward cannot be applied to the EEC due to its close 
proxim.ity to thc airport's traffic pattcrn. 

Tha~~lcyou for your consideration and support of aviation safely. 

Sincerely, 

1 
~ 1 1 e s t oD. Dalbey 


Manager, Flight Standards Division 



